
 Up to $100,000 
MAIL THEFT 

The U.S. Postal Inspection Service is offering a reward of up to $100,000 for information leading to the 
arrest and conviction of the unknown suspect(s) who operated the above vehicle to steal U.S. Mail from 

apartment/community mailboxes in the Anacostia/Barry Farm area of Southeast Washington, DC  
throughout December 2023.  

The suspect vehicle is a white, mid to late 90s Chevrolet Suburban.  The vehicle has a "CHEVY" decal at 
the top of the windshield and rust and/or damage spots in various areas along the edge of the roof.  It 

appears the vehicle has no front license plate.     

TAKE NO ACTION TO APPREHEND THESE PERSONS YOURSELF 
If you have any information about this incident, please contact the: 

U.S. Postal Inspection Service at 1-877-876-2455 (say “Law Enforcement”) 
Reference Case No. 4202882 

All information will be kept strictly confidential. 


